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It’s been a great first week back at school! It was great to see so 

many of you at Parents’ and Carers’ Evening. If you ever have    

anything you’d like to discuss you can ask teachers to book an     

appointment. This doesn’t have to be only at parents’ evening. 

We’ve raised lots of money today for Break the Rules Day! This 

money will go towards our PTA fund to help contribute to all of the 

amazing events such as Christmas Bingo!  

Please check your emails for our updated December 

Key Dates. We have so many exciting events in store! 

On Monday, we have whole school photos—please 

ensure children are wearing their full school    uniform.  

Next week… 

Monday 11th November 

Whole School Photos  

Remembrance Day 

Otter Class Parent/Carer Lunch 

 

Tuesday 12th November  

Odd Socks Day for                

Anti-Bullying Week  

 

Wednesday 13th November 

World Kindness Day  

Nursery Stay & Play  

10:30am / 2:15pm  

 

Friday 15th November 

Children in Need  



Well done to this week’s              

attendance winners: 

  Spider Class 
They’ve won this week with 

99.6% attendance! Well done 

everyone. They have been   

rewarded with 15 minutes of   

extra outdoor play.    



 






